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SUBJECT: Application on International 8100 with Detroit Diesel
Series 50 Engines

MODELS AFFECTED: Model 750

Be advised that Jacobs Vehicle Equipment Company does not recommend application of the
Jake Brake® Model 750 on International 8100 vehicles with Detroit Diesel Series 50 engines. This
recommendation is due to insufficient overhead height between the engine and the vehicle which
does not allow room for the engine brake.




